
WELCOME BACK TEAM AUSD!! 
 

Get ready for another awesome school 

year! 

Come celebrate with us at Alhambra 

Park on Thursday, August 8, 2019 from 

11:00-12:30 P.M. 

You don’t want to miss out on the food, 

amazing company, and beautiful 

California sun!  

So race ya there! 😊

 

 

 

 

 


